




























































 

Hon. Byron W. Brown, Chairman of the Board • Dennis Penman, Vice Chairman • Brandye Merriweather, President                                                                                   

Rebecca Gandour, Executive Vice President  • Mollie Profic, Treasurer • Atiqa Abidi, Assistant Treasurer • Kevin J. Zanner, Secretary  

 

 

Buffalo Urban Development Corporation 
95 Perry Street 
Suite 404 
Buffalo, New York 14203  
phone: 716-856-6525 
fax: 716-856-6754 Buffalo Urban Development Corporation 

web: buffalourbandevelopment.com  

 

   

BUDC Board Monthly Meeting Schedule – 2022 

Meetings are held the Last Tuesday of the Month Except for December 

@ 12:00 p.m.  

 

 

January 25 

 

February 22 

 

March 29 

 

April 26 

 

May 31 

 

June 28 

 

July 26 

 

August 30 

 

September 27 

 

October 25 

 

November 29 

 

December 20 

 

 

http://buffalourbandevelopment.com/

